



LADBROOKE JMI SCHOOL

Work Together, Achieve Together
Watkins Rise
Potters Bar
Hertfordshire
EN6 1QB

01707 652 882 admin@ladbrooke.herts.sch.uk

July 2025

Dear All

LADBROOKE JMI SCHOOL 2024/25

We are approaching the end of another school year at Ladbrooke! Again, it has been successful in terms of academic progress and achievement throughout the school and in terms of developing and shaping our children and preparing them for the future. We would like to congratulate all the children for their hard work and good attendance.

We wish all our children and staff have a deserved and enjoyable summer holiday. This will be our Y6 final year at Ladbrooke, and we wish them the very best in their new schools. We're sure their time at Ladbrooke has enabled them to develop and prepare them for the future, with a life-long love of learning.

We are also saying goodbye to some of our teachers including Miss Edgar who has been a teaching assistant in our school for over 13 years and also Mrs Huntley who has been involved with the school for over 20 years as a volunteer before she started work as a teaching assistant. Both have been integral members of our teaching staff and will be greatly missed. Thank you to you both!

Finally, we would like to acknowledge the support of parents, guardians and others outside of school that really helps to shape the future of our children. We would also like to thank FOLS for their sterling work fund raising and organising various events and activities throughout the year.

We look forward to seeing everyone back in September.

Let's continue to 'Work Together, Achieve Together'!

Governing Body Ladbrooke JMI School